[bookmark: _GoBack]We'd like to take this time to remind everyone of the increase in ticks in every area of our state, including parks and local areas in our community. 

Please be diligent in checking your children carefully when they get home, regardless if they have been to Kids Club that day or not. 
Please note the following: 
· If staff become aware that a tick is crawling on your child, they will remove it immediately. 
· If staff become aware that a tick that has bitten your child, they will remove it immediately and place it in a baggie to give to you when you pick up. 
· If staff become aware that a tick has bitten your child and it is embedded (they do not feel confident they can remove it completely), they will contact you immediately before moving forward with any form of treatment. 
If there are any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out.  
Thank you. 
